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D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI-87 

Dear Parent,                  December 17, 2014 

The dawn-dew trickles down the window panes and ringlets of morning mist wave a hearty 

good bye to the year 2014. It’s time to rejoice and revive our spirits to gear up for the new 

year, which ushers in the new session 2015-16.  

On behalf of the Management, Staff and Students of D.A.V. Centenary Public School, 

Paschim Enclave, we wish you a very Happy New Year 2015!Happy New Year 2015!Happy New Year 2015!Happy New Year 2015!    

 

The winter break will be from January 01 (Thursday) to January 14 (Wednesday), 2015. 

The school will re-open on Thursday, January 15, 2015. There will be regular classes from 

January 15 to 24, 2015.  ATTENDANCE IS COMPULSORY DURING THESE DAYS. Please 

ensure that the students do not miss a single day during these days as pending syllabus 

will be covered and special revision classes will be held during these days.  

 

This is to inform you that we are holding Special Tests for Class IX instead of U.T. IV from 

January 28, 2014, including Open Text-based Assessment. The exam will be of 3 hours and 

complete syllabus will be tested.  

 

There will be regular classes from January 15 to 24, 2015.  January 25-27 will be 

preparatory leaves. The days between two exams will be considered as preparatory leave. 

During exam days, the school will be over at 12.00 noon and the buses will ply from the 

junior wing at 12.15 pm sharp.  

 

Date sheet and syllabus have already been distributed to the students. 

 

This is the most crucial period for your ward to brush up all the topics and prepare for the 

Examinations.  

Please see to it that your ward studies with full seriousness during the vacation and 

prepares for the Examinations. 

 

(Manju Malik) 

  Principal 

 


